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The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Jo Myatt at 4:30 pm at Jo Myatt’s residence.  In addition to Jo, attendees were Eric Smith and Curt Grindal.

Minutes from the December 2, 2017 meeting were reviewed and approved.  

The first order of new business was to select a secretary for the ACC.  Curt Grindal volunteered to fill this position.  

The second order of new business was to review information provided for new construction of a residence on Lot 68 with a street address of 937 Eight Mile Loop.  Professionally drawn plans were provided proposing a two story residence with over 2000 square feet living area and an attached two car garage.  Following discussion, Curt Grindal made a motion that based on information provided, the plans, as submitted, are approved.  Eric Smith seconded the motion. The motion carried unanimously.

As follow up to the March 12 HOA meeting, we discussed the complaint raised regarding the excessive light from the “pink house” on Conifer St.  Curt Grindal remarked that he can see the lights from the house from his residence and volunteered to call on the occupants upon seeing these bright lights after dark.  Hopefully the occupants will be responsive and eliminate this complaint by neighbors in the area.  In addition, Jo will remind Mark Douglas to pass on paperwork associated with this complaint.  Finally, we discussed the possibility of creating a formal complaint form.

The final discussion item was a possible workshop with the Loma Linda HOA Board to establish guidelines and expectations for the ACC as previously proposed by the HOA Board.  This item will be further discussed at next month’s meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:07.  


Submitted by:
Curt Grindal, Secretary
